
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDERS ASSOCIATION 

  
Dear Plot Holders, 
  
PETTY THEFTS CONTINUING: Unfortunately, we’re continuing to receive reports of items 
such as tools, compost and plants going missing from plots, sadly including some items of 
sentimental value. 
 
Please make sure where you can you secure your belongings out of sight, be vigilant and 
always ensure that the site gates are locked  
 
We’ve been in touch with the council and they’ve asked the Park Guard security team to 
include our site on their patrols in the hope that they will provide a form of deterrent. 
 
COMPOST: The compost in the left-hand communal compost bin is ready to be used. We 
usually have a workday to get together to bag up the compost and make it available, but 
under the circumstances please go and help yourselves. Once the bin is empty, we can make 
it available for more green waste. 
 
 
We hope everyone stays safe and well  

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 


